
 

MARCH FOR LIFE 2020 
 PILGRIMAGE TO WASHINGTON, DC 

 
When: 

January 22, 2020 - January 25, 2020 
 

REGISTRATION DEADLINE: SEPT 6, 2019 
Where: 
HILTON Alexandria Mark Center 
5000 Seminary Road 
Alexandria VA 22311  
703.845.2643  
 
Why:  

The March for Life is a peaceful protest of the 1973 Roe v. Wade decision that legalized abortion in the United States of America. 

Thousands of citizens, especially youth, will march to the capital building while praying, chanting, and meeting other pro-life individuals. 

Who: 

Space is limited to 40 students. Students in grade 10-11-12 may apply. Students who have participated in the MFL in the past 

will be placed on a ‘waiting list’ and will be considered only after the registration deadline is met. 

 
Transportation: 
The bus will depart Bishop Kenny High School on January 22nd and return to Campus on January 25th. The bus will stop for meals and 
bathroom breaks at appropriate intervals. Highlights will be: Pope Saint John Paul II National Shrine and Museum, Franciscan Monastery 
(replica of the Holy Land), National Shrine and Basilica of the Immaculate Conception, Youth Rally and Mass and Participation in the 
March for Life. We will attend Mass daily and there will be opportunity for Confession.   
 
Cost: 
The trip will cost $500.00. This includes the round-trip bus transportation and a three night stay at the HILTON Alexandria Mark Center 
Hotel. A $100.00 non-refundable deposit (check payable to ‘BK March for Life”) is due by September 6, 2019 in order to reserve a space .  
Registration must be paid in full no later than 12/14/2019.  A daily spending allowance of $20.00 per day is recommended for participants. 
 
Payment Schedule: 

September 6, 2019   $100.00   ‘NON- REFUNDABLE ’ deposit due to reserve your place. 
October 4, 2019 (Payment #2)  $150.00  
November 1, 2019 (Payment #3)  $150.00  
December 6, 2019 (Payment #4)  $100.00  
  
 
Academic & Discipline Requirement: 
Participants will have an excused absence from classes, but will be responsible for communicating with teachers BEFORE the pilgrimage 

and making up all work missed.  Applicants on either Academic or Disciplinary Probation will not be eligible to participate in this 
Pilgrimage.  
 
Registration: 
This event is coordinated and sponsored by the Bishop Kenny High School Campus Ministry Dept. Stop by the Campus Ministry Office 

for a registration packet. Schoology Group Access Code: W95V8-HJZGP. 
 


